From:
To: Manston Airport

Subject: Redetermination of the Application by RSP Ltd for an Order granting Development Consent for Upgrade &

Reopening of Manston Airport TR020002-005860

Date: 24 November 2021 20:01:28

SoS CONSULTATION 2 DEADLINE EXTENSION Unique Ref:20014666

Dear Sir,

Amongst all the other supporting letters and emails I or my partner have sent to you in this matter, I add a further real <u>need</u> that is vital for all parts of the UK but, as a resident of Kent, one that is showing itself here as vitally important due to:

Upcoming Biometric Identification for non EU members at Dover Docks, creating miles of traffic queues as each lorry driver would have to get out of the vehicle, which is another HUGE reason why Manston Airport is NEEDED for the transport of cargo, especially perishable foodstuffs, plants, livestock etc.

To deny this huge, important NEED would be non-sensible and I sincerely trust that this fact will be given the importance it merits.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Many thanks.

Gillian Emans

